
From:        Шимкус Марина Олександрівна <email address redacted>  

To:            Fiona Marshall 

Date:         02/10/2015 12:00  

Subject:     Ukraine draft laws  

 
 

Dear Fiona,  

   

I want to inform you that, there is one draft law on EIA registered in the parliament by № 

2009а on 03/06/2015/  

The Ministry of Ecology and Natural Resources supports this draft.  

   

Also, I sent you the draft law "On strategic environmental assessment" is currently being 

considered by other ministries according to national procedures. After that draft law on SEA 

will be submitted to the Verkhovna Rada of Ukraine. 


